
 

 

 

 

 

Cancel Meeting  
Village of Winthrop Harbor  

Regular Meeting of the  

Planning and Zoning Board  

February 10, 2015 – 7:00 p.m.  

Municipal Building–830 Sheridan Rd.–Winthrop Harbor, IL  

 

 

 
The Planning and Zoning Board meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday February 10, 2015 has been cancelled due to 

lack of agenda items. The next monthly Planning and 

Zoning Board meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday  

March 10, 2015 at 7:00 PM  

830 Sheridan Rd. Winthrop Harbor, IL.  
 

 

 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Pat DiPersio  

Community Development Director  

 

 

 

Posted – 02.05.2015  
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